
 

 

 

 

TOWN OF NATICK 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 

 

Notice is hereby given pursuant to Massachusetts General Laws, Chapter 

148, as amended, that a public hearing will be held in the Natick Town 

Hall, 13 East Central Street, Natick, Massachusetts on Monday, 

September 18, 2017 at 7:00 pm, upon the application of Infinium, Inc. 

for a license to store 375 lbs. of magnesium metal on the property 

located at 3 Huron Drive, Natick, Massachusetts in accordance with the 

rules and regulations adopted under said Chapter.  

 

 

       Richard P. Jennett, Jr., Clerk 

         

 

 

 


